
NOTICE 

Change of venue for the Authority’s short run marginal 
cost presentation 29 January 2010 

 

On 23 December 2009, the Economic Regulation Authority published a simplified paper on 
short run marginal cost and invited market participants and interested parties to attend a 
short seminar to formally present the paper and provide an opportunity for attendees to 
provide feedback and ask questions. 

A copy of the simplified paper is available on the Authority’s web site. 

The seminar will be held in the Karri room at the Parmelia Hilton, Perth, located at  
14 Mill Street, Perth, on Friday 29 January 2010 between 10.00am and 12.00pm.  The 
presentation will be approximately 45 minutes in duration, with the remaining time allocated 
for questions.  Morning tea will be provided on arrival. 

To RSVP or if you would like further information please contact Mr Chris Brown, A/Assistant 
Director, Electricity Market Surveillance on 9213 1992 or chris.brown@era.wa.gov.au by 
5.00pm Wednesday 27 January 2010. 
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